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MARCH 7 PROGRAM RECAP International Committee Update
San Marino Rotary has one of the most active and most experienced international committees in our district.
Committee Chair J.P. Mainguy briefed the club on the many international projects we are involved with. Heart2Heart
Phase IV, is targeting 28 children in Egypt who have congenital heart disease that can be treated with catheter
intervention. Already, 100 children have been treated and over 200 doctors and nurses in Northern Egypt have been
trained in this type of medicine. District 5300 is the international sponsor of this $77,000 project, raising funds from
over 24 clubs with matching from funds from our district and Rotary International and working with the El Tahrir
Rotary Club in Egypt. Our club, because of its expertise and training in international grants, helps vet, manage, and
follow up on the disbursement of funds to the project in Egypt. We are also involved with a $42K project with the
Rotary Club of Panipal, India to provide 4 dialysis systems.
Project Corazon is an annual district-wide project that builds a home in a day for a deserving family in Tecate,
Mexico. Many of our members have participated in this hands-on international project. Club members have gone to
Tijuana to view the soccer field and the kindergarten we have supported and have also traveled to Cambodia to view
the aquaponics project that helps families grow fish.
Shody Chow is the district representative. Other committee members are Stephanie Johnson, Qing Duncan, Mary
Ulin, Michel Roy, Jeff Wang, Aaron Gil, Isaac Hung and Denise Wadsworth.

MARCH 14: PAUL HARRIS LUNCHEON at Huntington Library
We will be dark this Thursday at the church as we convene for an elegant lunch at the beautiful Huntington Library
to honor Mei-Lee Ney for her service to the community. Over 150 guests have RSVP. It is the clubâ€™s signature
event of the year, and we are grateful for the hard of Linda Wah and her team which have worked to make this
event a success.
NEW MEMBER INDUCTION : EVA LIN
We inducted new member Eva Lin. Sponsored by Linda Wah, Eva is the mother of two young girls and is a
prominent real estate professional. Her team will be building another 100 bicycles on May 4th and she is inviting
fellow Rotarians to participate. For more information, contact EvaLinBikeBuild.com



MOTOR CLASSIC SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES
The San Marino Motor Classic is annual event that brings the entire community together. It is also our clubâ€™s
primary source of funds for our charities. All club members are expected to volunteer at the event on Sunday
August 25, 2024 . Members are also encouraged to take advantage of sponsorship, advertising, and socializing
opportunities during the August 24-25 weekend.
Advertisement in the Program costs $600 for ½ page and $1000 for a full page. This gives your company
visibility in the community and lets people know you want to â€œgive backâ€​ to the community.

Socializing Opportunities:
Gala: Saturday evening Aug 24. Full dinner, live music, in Lacy Park $300/person
VIP Tent Admission: $175/person on August 25.
Sponsorship: Various levels. Best deal for most club members is the Friend Sponsor for $1500. You receive
mention as a donor the program, two tickets to the Gala (value $600) and two tickets to the VIP tent (value $350).
There is no better way to reconnect with old friends (and make new friends) in the San Marino community.

Payment Options: You can use the attached form to send in your check or you can go directly to the San Marino
Classic website and signup online. Make sure you designate Rotary Charities as your preferred donation recipient.
And make sure you notify Paul or Dennis of your participation.

SERVICE OPPORTUNITIES ABOUND

HIKE: Cory Brendel, Past President of the Pasadena Rotary, visited our club and requested six volunteers from our
club to help repair hiking trails in the Arroyo Foothills Conservancy area above Pasadena. Date: Saturday April 6.
Two projects to choose from: No. 1,Rubio Canyon debris removal. This project involves physical labor. No. 2
Cottonwood Canyon (west of the Rose Bowl) leaf racking and mulching. Less physically demanding. To sign up,
contact Corey at corybrendel@gmail.com



BIKE: Eva Lin is inviting San Marino Rotarians to help assemble bikes for deserving youth at Victory Park on May
4th (9 to 12 noon). No experience necessary. Snacks and beverages provided. EvaLinBikeBuild.com

BUILD: Join our team that travels to Tecate, Mexico the weekend of May 4th to build a house for a community
volunteer family.

SHARE: SMHS will be hosting an Internship Fair on April 24, during lunch. We are seeking parents/community
members who would like to come and advertise internship opportunities in their businesses/organizations for
our students. Please click on this link and fill out this super quick google doc if you are interested. We are also
seeking parents either in the Medical Field or Connections to the Medical Field who may be interested in offering
internship opportunities to our Medical Arts Academy students in the 2025-26 school year so please answer the
question on the Google Doc if you are interested in helping us with that as well.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdbTbnNFNi2C4R501zKFrhYlrzYhS36HOtLXPUCtKmhNiWk6A/viewform

Rotary contact person: Denise Wadsworth
Email: dwadsworth@smusd.us

Upcoming Schedule (Invite a friend)
Mar 14 Paul Haris Luncheon at Huntington Library (RSVP required)
Mar 21 Titan Robotics
Mar 28 RYLA Students
Apr 4 Rotary Readers, Mary Ulin
Apr 11 Craft Talks
Apr 18 Titan Business Plans, Isaac Hung

https://email-link.parentsquare.com/ls/click?upn=u001.fXnyRoRrYp-2BOes1zT5H-2F4nGEt7KpwncNNlWdUwWF55-2Fi-2Fr8P31Cle6tYxgwrk9G70XJdeXVCPkknCi2U6iQhcqoRUle7FjvkucJQx8IPJejn7BNCnrUsworyzFEm5wPJ5MXTXsfQWfU9Fw0TtCVNcw-3D-3DfRuY_TbwzBjmOrPKCdCD-2FBDF5ag5Q3ZbmTn3rS3RKSjUOxILw0KQ0EU1pFN-2FnZG9lz9fqcMkgOr-2FeqFEltOfCIX1AOqRXmvJNLqyHxl8XH0Jzto7Bt7kfGefWYoLIJK7ryerw-2BfJjewl-2FYpC40AlS19ujz-2BpBGae4dsgBASxDzDRfW3xMo-2FW-2B61ARD06cVQioBL6Syad-2F1BRjPlYhNP4Tch89x-2BhzNdbZFt8-2FlEM-2BgqKZpXzU4LTT9PyXTOPz55HWhsDV0GKzMZxdc62bHxh-2BkHWTfA-3D-3D
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